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To Headteachers of All Middle Schools, High Schools and Special Schools with 11-18 
year old pupils. 
 
 
 
Dear Colleague 
 
Volleyball in Schools 
 
We are pleased to send to you 'The Prosport/Sportsmatch Mini Volleyball Programme' 
for your information.  This scheme represents an opportunity for schools to engage with 
a different and exciting net/wall game to support the National Curriculum. 
 
If your school is interested in the programme please complete the attached pro-forma 
and return it to The EVA, Suite B, Loughborough Technology Centre, Epinal Way, 
Loughborough, LE11 3GE by the 30th September 2004.   
  
If I can be of any further assistance, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Martin Radmore 
PE & Sports Adviser                                                              
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